
Notice of 
Lease Extension

The San Francisco Department of Public Health and Department of
Homelessness and Supportive Housing, in collaboration with other City
agencies, are seeking to extend the lease of the Tenderloin Linkage Center
at 1170 & 1172 Market Street (at UN Plaza) to help address the crisis of
unsheltered homelessness, public drug use, and lack of easily accessible
resources for housed and unhoused neighbors in the Tenderloin.

DPH & HSH's 
Lease Extension for

Tenderloin Linkage Center

For more information
For more information about the
project please visit the HSH
website: hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Register here for the virtual
meeting: 4/1 D6 Mtg

Community Meeting
Please join us to learn more
about the proposal and share
your perspective Friday, April 1,
2022, 12:00–1:30PM

https://hsh.sfgov.org/
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMocOGvqz0oHdGPQy6XXKRHvJtjolVpmm4V

